
 

 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Tuesday 5th September 
 

 
Welcome to Reception at Trinity, we look forward to getting to know the children this week 
and working with you.  
 
Each week we produce a class news letter which you will be able to find on our school 
website. This will inform you of what is happening in class that week and the learning the 
children are completing.  
 
 
 
This week in Reception  
This week we will be introducing the children to the class routines, both inside and outside 
and learning to work alongside others.   
 
 

 
Action points 

★Please make sure all uniform and belongings are named.   

★Please ensure that your child has a named water bottle in school every day. 

★Please make sure PE kits are in school by Friday.  

★We provide fruit and milk for a mid-morning snack. There is usually a variety of fruit and 
vegetables available. If you prefer to provide a healthy snack, please make sure it is 
clearly labelled with your child’s name.  
 
 
 
If you have any concerns please feel free to come and chat to one of us.  
 
Reception Team          
 


